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September 15, 2015

John R. Morissette
Project Manager-Transmission Siting
Eversource Energy
P.O. Box 270
Hartford, CT 06141-0270

RE:	EM-EVER-131-150825e – Eversource Energy notice of intent to modify an existing energy facility located at 168 Canal Street, Southington, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Morissette:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) hereby acknowledges your notice to modify this existing energy facility, pursuant to Section 16-50j-57 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies with the following conditions:

· Any deviation from the proposed modification as specified in this notice and supporting materials with the Council shall render this acknowledgement invalid; 
· Any material changes to this modification as proposed shall require the filing of a new notice with the Council;     
· Not less than 45 days after completion of construction, the Council shall be notified in writing that construction has been completed; 
· The validity of this action shall expire one year from the date of this letter; and
· The applicant may file a request for an extension of time beyond the one year deadline provided that such request is submitted to the Council not less than 60 days prior to the expiration.

The proposed modifications are to be implemented as specified here and in your notice dated August 24, 2015.  The modifications are in compliance with the exception criteria in Section 16-50j-57 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies as changes to an existing facility site that would not extend the boundaries of the site beyond the existing fenced compound, increase the height of existing associated equipment, increase noise levels at the facility boundary by six decibels or more, or to levels that exceed state and local criteria, and manage electric and magnetic field levels at the site boundary in a manner that is inconsistent with the Council’s Best Management Practices for Electric and Magnetic Fields.  

This decision is under the exclusive jurisdiction of the Council.  Please be advised that the validity of this action shall expire one year from the date of this letter.  Any additional change to this facility will require explicit notice to this agency pursuant to Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies Section 16-50j-57.  Such notice shall include all relevant information regarding the proposed change including electric and magnetic field levels at the property boundaries of the property and compliance with the Council’s Best Management Practices for Electric and Magnetic Fields.  Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Very truly yours,


Melanie A. Bachman
[bookmark: _GoBack]Acting Executive Director

MAB/CH/lm

c:	The Honorable Michael Riccio, Chairman, Town of Southington
	Garry Brumback, Town Manager, Town of Southington
	Robert Phillips, Director of Planning and Community Development, Town of Southington
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